
The dairy industry should not be subsidized. They should comply with the environmental laws that other industries have to comply 
with. The environment is of upmost importance along with the humane treatment of the animals. There is no reason to support an 
industry that is harming the environment andM the animals. It is definitely time to do things differently. 


